
 

 

25 April 2023 

P.E. KIT & Timetable 

Please ensure that your child has their kit in school.   

For your information, our school PE Kit consists of a plain white t-shirt, navy  

or black shorts and black pumps, clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

For outdoor activities (usually October – February) your child may wear the  

school outdoor P.E. kit which is a navy/black hooded sweater and navy/black jogging  

bottoms, or leggings. Children are not permitted to wear sports clothing with logos for PE  

lessons in school. 

PE kits will be sent home each half term and are to be returned on the first day back.  

Children in F1 do not require a PE Kit 

Our current P.E. timetable is as follows: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Y3 Y1 & Y2 F2 & Y5 F1 & Y4 Y6 

 

P.E. is part of the National Curriculum and it is a lesson that your child must participate in.   

It is very important that your child participates fully in all school activities.  If your child does  

not have their PE kit they will be given work in another class as they cannot be present in  

the hall for their PE lesson due to supervision and health and safety. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 


